
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),                                                               17/10/2024 

Thursday, 24th of October, 2024 will be our FUN HALLOWEEN PARTY DAY in 

St. Ita’s N.S.  

 

 This will be a fund-raising event and we hope to raise funds to purchase 

more Literacy, Numeracy and S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering, 

Mathematics) resources for our school. 

  As part of our fund-raiser we will have a Non – Uniform Day which gives 

pupils the opportunity to dress up in Halloween costume. Each child can 

bring a €2 donation as part of the fundraiser. 

 

 Our enterprising 6th classes are busy organising games, treats and tricks. 

They will be running fun stalls and children will pay 50c or €1 for a “go”. 

 

 There will be a Cake Sale on the day. The Cake Sale will take place in the 

Old Volleyball Hall which is beside the school building and can be accessed 

through the main school yard. Parents are invited to bake and send in 

cakes/ buns. There will be a chance for parents to come and buy cakes 

between 9:30 and 11:30 in the Old Volleyball Hall. 

 

 A Monster Walk for pupils will also take place. Make sure to wear 

comfortable shoes for your exercises. There might be a surprise or two 

along the way! Hopefully we will get some crisp autumn weather. 

 

 The pupils will have an opportunity to buy buns etc. so please ensure that 

your child has some money to spend on that day - 50c, €1, €2 coins make 

for ease of sale.  

 

Yours in anticipation of a good day,  

 P. Coyle 



  

 


